
From: Zoie Burgess
To: Kenneth Cassel; Pam Booker
Cc: Katrina Longrobinson
Subject: FW: City of Westlake
Date: Wednesday, November 11, 2020 4:50:41 PM
Attachments: Booker Westlake Docs.pdf

For Your Information
 
Zoie P. Burgess, CMC
City Clerk
City of Westlake
 
From: Katrina Longrobinson <KLongrobinson@westlakegov.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 11, 2020 4:17 PM
To: Zoie Burgess <zburgess@westlakegov.com>
Subject: Fw: City of Westlake
 

Good evening Zoie, 

 

Will you please share with staff immediate staff? Please cc me on the email.

 

Best, 

Katrina Long-Robinson

Vice Mayor & Council Member Seat 4

Westlake City Hall

4001 Seminole Pratt Whitney Rd.

Westlake, Florida 33470

Office: 561.530.5880

klongrobinson@westlakegov.com

 

From: Westlake Wanderer <westlakewanderer@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 11, 2020 11:31 AM
To: Katrina Longrobinson
Subject: Fwd: City of Westlake
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Hi Vice Mayor, I wanted to forward this communication I received from an anonymous person
to Westlake Wanderer. It raises concerns about City Atty Pam Booker's performance and
particularly about the work she does for other municipalities. Just thought someone on the
board should see this. Feel free to reach out. 
 
Thanks a lot, 
Alicia Torres

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Public Infor <pinfor3@gmail.com>
Date: Fri, Nov 6, 2020 at 10:05 AM
Subject: City of Westlake
To: <westlakewanderer@gmail.com>
 

I have become very concerned with information about the Westlake City Attorney,
Pam Booker.
 
Attached you will find Pam’s contract with the City of Westlake. In paragraph 2 it is
clear that the attorney is being paid based upon a 40-hour work week for full time
service to the City of Westlake as a one-person attorney firm. 
 
Also attached are documents that I discovered from the City of Opa Locka and the
City of Miramar where Pam Booker is representing those cities while serving the City
of Westlake in a full-time capacity.
 
Also attached is the performance review Westlake councilman O’Conner prepared for
Pam Booker on November 2, 2020. Councilman O’Conner noted that Pam confirmed
in her review meeting that she is “100% dedicated” to the City of Westlake to justify
the size of her budget that is now $500,000 per year.
 
This certainly seems like the City Attorney is billing the community of Westlake for
full-time employment while also billing other municipalities at the same time. This
does not seem like it is appropriate.
 
I think someone needs to investigate this potential fraud and understand if Pam
Booker has been paid by Westlake as their full-time attorney while getting paid at the
same time by other cities.
 
Also, why did Pam lie about being “full time” engaged with the City during her
performance review with Councilman O’Conner. Was she trying to cover up her
activities with the City of Miramar and the City of Opa Locka?
 
This is not right and needs to be investigated and someone needs to audit her
contract over the last four years.
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WARNING: This email originated outside of Inframark. Take caution when clicking on links

and opening attachments.


